

Shannen Koostachin Elementary School

PROUD SCHOOL OF HAMILTON-WENTWORTH DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD

110 Bellagio Avenue Hannon, Ontario LOR 1P0 Phone: 289.768.2755 Fax: 905.692.9880

Principal: Julie Anderson Vice-Principal: Tricia Nelson

www.hwdsb.on.ca/shannenkoostachin

EMAIL: shannenkoostachin@hwdsb.on.ca

October 22, 2019

Dear Parents and Guardians;

Re: Construction Update

As we notice things moving along with our construction, I wanted to provide the most current update provided to us today. At present, the contractor is forecasting to reach occupancy on November 22nd for our gym wing. Their schedule also identifies the kindergarten fence being installed October 28th-November 8th and to finish grade and sod between October 15th-November 1st.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the staff, students and families for your flexibility and understanding during this time. We are looking forward to the completion of our wonderful new school and celebrating together in our new gym!

Please feel free to call me with questions!

JAnderson)

Sincerely,

Mrs. J. Anderson Principal

curiosity.

creativity.

possibility.

HWDSB